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GREETING TO THE SECOND CONGRESS OF THE LEAGUE OF 

YOUNG COMMUNISTS OF THE UNITED STATES 
 

 

Dear Comrades of the League of Young Communists of United States: 

 

Receive a warm revolutionary greeting from the National Bureau of the Communist Youth of 

Bolivia and from all our militancy at this important time that constitutes for you the celebration 

of your Second Congress. 

 

In this capitalist crisis aggravated in recent times by various factors such as the sanitary crisis 

and the imperialist war, the permanent struggle of the communist militants that stand by the 

principles of Marxism-Leninism is essential to put an end to capitalist barbarism. 

 

The struggle of the American communists is fundamental given the historical characteristics 

of your governments, regardless of the Republican or Democratic color, whose policies have 

always been inclined towards interventionism and the promotion of war in different parts of 

the world. In this sense, we enthusiastically welcome your current work of organizing students 

at their various levels, in order to build a strong and independent organization serving the 

interests of the working class. Our most recent experience has shown us that the 

revolutionary fervor of young students constitutes a unique force for the construction of a 

communist youth structure. 

 

We, Bolivian communists, sincerely attend the results and conclusive documents of your 

Second National Congress. On behalf of all the militancy and the National Bureau of the 

Communist Youth of Bolivia, once again receive a fraternal and revolutionary greeting. 

  

Long live the League of Young Communists of the United States! 

Long live socialism-communism! 
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